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Comments: This is to offer my comments on the US Forest Service Plan regarding the Chugach forest,

mountains and rivers. Alaska, in all of its beauty and "wildness", is vast and very difficult to access. Alaskans, US

citizens and our guests NEED to maintain the ability to access the back country by aircraft, snow machine, boat

and ATVs. Regulatory changes that would limit motorized access would impact thousands of people and

businesses, and essentially result in very little visitation to these public lands. The vast majority of motorized

users care deeply about the beauty and health of our forests and need to be protected in your process. I

personally favor Alternative A given my first hand knowledge of extremely low back country impacts. Thank you

for taking these thoughts into account. 


